
Please join us for the Massachusetts Avenue, Arlington 
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony. 

Questions may be directed to Nathaniel Cabral-Curtis at 
617.482.7080 x236 or ncabral-curtis@hshassoc.com

In case of inclement weather, the event will be held at the Thompson Elementary School 
at 60 North Union Street (this is the same location where the project’s Public Information Meetings were held). 

A kid-friendly Touch-a-Truck will graciously be provided by the project’s contractor, J.H. Lynch.

After the ceremony, we encourage you to explore the project with your fellow community 
members and patronize the many vibrant businesses along Massachusetts Avenue.

You Are 
Cordially Invited
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Ceremony will begin at 11:00 a.m.

Corner of Grafton Street and 
Massachusetts Avenue, 

Arlington

Saturday 
November 2015


